WAGC

RADIO CENTER

1,000 WATTS 1560 ON YOUR DIAL

e

220 EAST MAIN ST.
CENTRE, ALABAMA

TELEPHONE 927-5353 /
Apridl 16, 1963

Earnest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

438 East 21st Street
Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Mr. Cooper:

Due to an errow of ours your letter was answered and not
mailed or was as you said waylayed in all the confusion.
We regret that your Recéption was not Varified.

In answer to your letter Sign on time for May is 4:45 a.m.
and Sign off time is 6:30, And W A G C does not have an
early morning frequency checke.

Your letter of reception on October 28, 1962 was correct.
We are very happy to verify it for yous

W A G C HAs been very successiful thus far and hope to
keep up the good work.

Thanking vou for vyour letter of reception, we remain
g J J ] ’
Sincerely yours,
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